End-of-Life Program: Monday, May 9th at 7:00 PM in the Social Hall. Parishioners of all ages are encouraged to attend this program to learn about Catholic End-of-Life teaching and Advance Medical Directives. In today’s climate, every adult—regardless of marital or family status needs the appropriate advance directives. This free program includes an overview of Catholic teaching, an explanation of the documents established by Ohio law, and provides a copy of a life affirming Health Care Power of Attorney that can be signed with or without the assistance of an attorney. There is no cost to attend, but we do encourage an RSVP to ensure sufficient program materials. You can register online at gcrtl.org/fatel-stjoan or by calling 614-445-8508. For more information or questions, contact Leslie at respectlife@stjoanofarcpowell.org. This program is brought to you by the Respect Life Committee at St. Joan and presented by Greater Columbus Right to Life. 
 

